
Will our readers kindly notice the following cor-Corrections.
rections, to be made in the information on the cover

Miss Montgomerie’s address is changed from Gtssmg Hall to 
Garboldisham Manor, East Marling, Norfolk.

The Sister Caroline’s name should be omitted, and the 
Sister in Charge, C.N.S., Home of the Epiphany, Truro, 
substituted.

We should like to draw very special attention to 
the report of the Council meeting on November 16th

__indeed, we have ventured to delay the issue of our magazine for a
few days in order that this report may be inserted. We trust that all 
our old friends will be able to spare a little extra subscription for the 
partial endowment of the pro-Cathedral parish, and that they will enlist 
the sympathies of new friends.

Specially
Important.

We should also like to draw attention to the letter from Mr. Heal. 
He asks for two things in particular : the first is for a priest for the 
long-vacant mission of Yorkton—there is an interesting field of work 
open to anyone who will volunteer to undertake the work. 1 hat it is 
not rich in this world’s goods should surely be an attraction rather than 

priest who can afford to disregard the amount 
That the work is interesting, and that it

the reverse to many a 
of his professional income, 
is one which calls for the self-sacrificing energy of an earnest man, may 
be gathered from the “ recollections ” of Mr. Winter, which we print 
this month. That men are wanted we have said over and over again ;

The second request is onesurely some one will answer to the call. ................
which can be satisfied at much smaller cost ; the Editor will most 
gladly receive, as Mr. Beal asks, any contributions towards the cost 
of the magic lantern slides which he desires to obtain. Donors may 
be quite sure that they will be well and constantly used if committed 
to Mr. Beal’s care.

At Rest. The roll of our friends and helpers who have
entered into rest is again increased by the death of Lieut-Col. 
Lake. By his death the diocese, and Grenfell particularly, has lost a 
kind and generous friend. The death of Mr. R. H. Sknne, who was 
an active promoter of the building of the Church of St. Andrew, Weed 
Hills, is also to be recorded.
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